
North Saanich Middle School

10400 McDonald Park Road, 
North Saanich, British Columbia, V8L 0A3

Tel: 250­656­1129  Fax: 250­656­2759

_________________________________________________________________________

May 23, 2014

Dear Parent and Guardians:

Re:    BCTF Strike on Tuesday, May 27, 2014

We want to inform parents that classes will not be in session on Tuesday, May 27, 2014 as
a result of teachers being on strike.  Picket lines will be up at NSMS during instructional
time, but will  be taken down in time for Panorama Leisure Centre to run it's evening
programs.  School administration is required to be in the building during school hours.  

The school district and school website will continue to provide you with updates on the
BCTF actions and we will continue to send you emails when it affects our regular school
routines.

We hope that the two sides will come to a solution very quickly and that we can return to
regular school routines.  

Sincerely,

K. Russell
Principal
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